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Please find final evidence to support  our representation. 
 
All these photos taken around 1.25 pm on Thursday 8 th February 2024. 
 
 
The first photo shows rows of empty chilled display shelving. 
 
The 2nd, 3rd and 4th photos show the exterior and doorway of the currently licensed 
off licence in Scrutton Street. These photos show the absence of signs required by 
the premises licence. 
 
The last photo is taken from outside the premises applying for off sales, showing the 
close proximity to The Old King’s Head pub. 
 



 

 



 

 



 



 

 



 


